
● New Spectator Guidelines for MHS Home events:  
Game Day Tickets will now be required for MHS Home events. 
 

Volleyball: 

○ 9th grade Volleyball: 2 nets will be used for Home games in the MHS gym. All seating will be in the 2 
upper decks. Fans will sit every other row. ​Each 9th gr Volleyball player on the roster will receive 4 Game 
Day tickets.​ You must have a Game Day ticket to purchase Admission to the game. 

○ MAC Soph-Varsity Volleyball: 
Ticket allotment: ​Each Volleyball player on the Roster (Home and Visiting Team) will receive 4 Game Day 
tickets.​ Fans must have a Game Day ticket to purchase Admission. 
Students must have a Game Day ticket to use their Student Activity pass. 

○ JV Volleyball matches will be played in the VanHecke Center. Seating capacity for VanHecke Center 
matches will be 4 tickets per rostered JV player and will incorporate social distancing protocols. You must 
have a Game Day ticket to enter the JV game. 

○ Sophomore and Varsity Volleyball matches will be played in the MHS Gym. In the MHS gym, seating will 
be in the lower and upper deck using every other row. Signage will also be posted at the end of each row 
saying how many spectators on the average may sit in each row. 

○ A spectator must have a Game Day ticket in order to use any type of accepted pass. 

Friday Night Football Games: 

○ Each Muscatine rostered football player will receive 3 Game Day tickets. Each Cheerleader, Pom Squad 
member and Marching Band/Flag Corp member will receive 2 Game Day tickets. A Game Day ticket allows 
a spectator to purchase admission to the night’s game(s). 
Game Day tickets may be given to family members or friends. 

○ The Muscatine Athletics Office will also have a maximum of 50 Game Day tickets available for community 
members. 

○ A spectator must have a Game Day ticket in order to use any type of accepted pass.  

Additional Spectator Restrictions and Guidelines: 

○ Spectators below 9th grade will not be allowed to attend MHS athletic events this Fall unless they enter 
with a parent/adult and they sit with that parent/adult during the event. 
There is NO MIDDLE SCHOOL SECTION AT FOOTBALL GAMES THIS YEAR. 

○ MCSD students must have their school id with them in order to document grade level when asked. 

○ 9th-12th grade students that are unnecessarily moving about the venue will be asked to leave the venue 
and/or escorted from the venue. 

○ A final decision has not been made on what ‘Student sections’ will look like but students must be willing 
to maintain social distancing and face covering requirements. These updates will be communicated to 
students once they are set. 

○ Once a spectator leaves the venue, they will not be permitted to reenter the venue.  

 


